
Mobitel’s  Sales  Champions
Recognized At SLIM NASCO 2019

Mobitel affirmed its position as the leading mobile service provider in Sri Lanka
at the SLIM NASCO 2019 awards with Mobitel’s sales professionals winning sales
awards across many categories.

  In 2010, Sri Lanka Institute of Marketing (SLIM) introduced the NASCO awards,
which recognizes sales personnel among a range of industries under their job
scopes.  Mobitel’s  presence  at  the  SLIM  NASCO  awards  underscored  the
company’s  commitment  towards  investing in  training and development  of  its
people to delight customers and deliver results for the organization.

  Ajantha Weerakoon received a gold award in the Front Liners category, while
the bronze and merit  awards were bagged by Indika Mahaliyana and Piyoni
Dassanayake. Harsha Galagana won the silver award in the Territory Manager
category.

  Ruhunuge  Ajith  and  Rasika  Kakulawala  won  the  silver  and  bronze  award
respectively in the Sales Executives and Sales Supervisors category.

  Sanjeewa De Silva won a bronze award in the Other Sales Support Staff in the
Manager  Category,  while  Manoj  Thiyagarajha  won  the  bronze  award  in  the
Executive category for Other Sales Support Staff.

  Nalin Perera, Chief Executive Officer of Mobitel said, “We are proud of our
outstanding sales professionals who have been crowned with so many awards at
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SLIM NASCO 2019. It is the passion and dedication of our employees to fulfilling
our objectives that brings Mobitel continued success. We remain committed to
investing in their skills development. I would also like to congratulate all the
other winners of SLIM NASCO 2019 on their success. I commend the Sri Lanka
Institute of Marketing for holding these awards successfully year after year and
for raising the bar for sales professionals in the country.”


